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21/08/2023 
 
Our ref: ESS.FOI.016 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your email on the 03 August 2023 to Environmental Standards 
Scotland requesting information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 
2002. The information which you request is as follows: 
 

1. To ask how much money, if anything, your organisation has provided to the 
following organisations in each year since 2018/19? 
• Blue Marine Foundation 
• Community of Arran Seabed Trust 
• Fidra 
• Marine Concern 
• Marine Conservation Society 
• National Trust for Scotland 
• Open Seas 
• Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) Scotland 
• Royal Yachting Association 
• Scottish Seabird Centre 
• Scottish Environment Link 
• Seal Scotland 
• Sustainable Inshore Fisheries Trust 
• Whale and Dolphin Conservation 
• WWF Scotland 
 

Response: 
£0 

[redacted]
[redacted]

[redacted]
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If you are unhappy with this response to your request under the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002, you may ask us to carry out an internal review of 
the response by writing to: 
 
 
Mark Roberts 
Chief Executive Officer 
Environmental Standards Scotland 
Thistle House 
91 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5HD 
Email foi@environmentalstandards.scot 
 
 
Your review request should explain why you are dissatisfied with this response, and 
should be made within 40 working days from the due date when you received this 
letter. We will complete the review and tell you the result within 20 working days from 
the date when we receive your review request. 
 
If you are not satisfied with the result of the review, you then have the right to appeal 
to the Scottish Information Commissioner. More detailed information on your appeal 
rights is available on the Commissioner’s website at: 
Appeal to the Commissioner | Scottish Information Commissioner 
(itspublicknowledge.info) 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Alasdair Dewar 
Freedom of Information Officer 
Environmental Standards Scotland 
 
 
 




